
 
From: Swilko Barfington III 
Sent: Thursday, July 20, 2023 10:39 AM 
To: ppmclerks <ppmclerks@london.ca> 
Cc: Swilko Barfington III  
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Public Meeting July 24, 2023 
 
Hello, I am writing this message so that I can be registered as a participant in the upcoming public 
meeting concerning the HUB proposals that are currently under discussion. 
I left a voicemail with the city clerk's office as the direct link provided on the City of London webpage did 
not work, so I am sending this message via my own gmail account to ensure proper notification of my 
intent.  
 
My remarks will be prepared in advance and brief. 
 
I thank you in advance for any work that needs to be done at your end to facilitate this. 
Sincerely, 
John Herb 
Ward 4 
 


